
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
11th September 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Tuesday 10th October 2017 we will be holding a special harvest assembly to celebrate our good fortune, and 
consider those who are less fortunate than we are.  To that end we would welcome contributions of tins of food 
and non-perishable food stuffs, which will be parcelled up and distributed to “The West End Food Bank”.  Please 
check the sell-by-date so out-of-date food is not donated. Ideas of some suitable donations. 
 

 Tinned meats – stewing steak, hot dogs, meatballs, chicken curry, Irish stew, chilli, hamburgers, ham, 
spam, chopped pork, tuna, corned beef 

 Evaporated milk, cream and long-life milk (tins) 

 Tinned fruit, puddings and desserts 
 
Please send your contributions to school on the morning of the 10th October. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Bayes 
Head Teacher 


